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Grants Pass Rotary Club
P.O. Box 1201
Y Grants Pass OR 97528

Grant Application
¢ [NSTRUCTIONS: Complete this form and attach documentation of 501(c) (3) status. An

additional page of narrative may be attached to describe how funds will be used. Send the
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completed application by April 15, 2014 to the address above Attn: Community Service

Committee/Walter Slater. Questions may be sent to waltslater@charter.net. Note: Generally,

funds are awarded only for capital projects benefiting children and to be completed within 1
year, up to a maximum award of $1,500. That can be program supplies (instruments, books,
videos, not salaries or items like rent). Upon completion of the project, please send a brief
report and include photos if possible.

Homeland Security Declaration: Applicant organization certifies that it is in compliance with state and federal

laws regarding use and distribution of funds or resources, including the USA Patriot Act

SIGNED: Mark Vidlak DATE: 2-7-2014

ORGANIZATION/ADDRESS:Hidden Valley High School

CONTACT: Mark Vidlak PHONE:__ 541 660 3304

PURPOSE OR MISSION STATEMENT OF ORGANIZATION:
HVHS Baseball program serves kids from ages 10-18. We have a feeder progam Aces baseball and a
JV and varsity program as well. We teach baseball and character at HV in our baseball program.

TITLE OF PROJECT: Infield for JV and Aces

TOTAL PROJECT COST: $__ 1500 AMOUNT REQUESTED: __ 1500
PROJECT BUDGET:

Resources  All labor is already donated we just need supplies to be paid for.
Expenditures

ANTICIPATED DATE OF COMPLETION OF PROJECT:ASAP

DESCRIBE THE PROJECT AND ITS BENEFIT TO THE COMMUNITY, AND IN PARTICULAR, TO
CHILDREN: We currently only have one baseball field at HV and we have five teams using our
facilities from March to August and over 70 kids in our program. We want to make a granite infield
next to our hitting cage so the JV and Aces have a practice field as well. Baseball is completely non
funded which makes projects like these difficult to to complete. Any help we can get would be very
helpful and much appreciated. Also over 70 kids will benefit from the use of this field. Thank you
Mark Vidlak, Head Baseball coach, HVHS



